

The Unification Church North American Headquarters

481 8th Avenue, New York, NY 10001

Tel: 212-997-0050 | Fax: 212-997-0051 | E-mail admin@unification.org

Blessing Workshop POSTPONED

Joshua Cotter and Phillip Schanker May 24, 2012

MEMO: BFD 2012-05-24

To: District, State, Church and Lovin' Life Pastors, Blessed Central Families

From: National Blessed Family Ministry

Re: BLESSING WORKSHOP POSTPONED

Level 2: "Finding My Ideal Partner" Will NOT be held June 22-24, 2012

Date: May 24, 2012

With apologies, we regret to inform you that the "Level II" Blessing workshop, "Finding My Ideal Partner," originally scheduled for June 22 – 24, 2012 at the UTS Conference Center in Barrytown, NY will be postponed. This is due to a scheduling conflict with the CARP "Refresh" Retreat June 19-24 in Los Angeles, and the strong demand for both programs.

The tentative new date for the workshop is immediately following the Blessed Children's Sportsfest, scheduled August 9-12, 2012. In this case, the Level 2 Workshop will take place at UTS Monday and Tuesday, August 13-14th. Please stay tuned for further clarification and an official announcement.

Once again, we apologize that we did not anticipate the strong demand for these two conflicting programs. We encourage college students participating in the CARP "Refresh" retreat to have a wonderful time canoeing, paintballing, hiking and reflecting on your personal life and goals.

We remind you that the Level 2 content is available to develop local workshops, and the National BFM will support you to organize these. In the meantime we will do our best to schedule this national Level 2 at the earliest and most convenient time during the busy months to come.

We welcome your suggestions and feedback at BFDadmin@unification.org.

May God bless you.

Sincerely,

Rev. Joshua Cotter Executive Vice President Unification Church – USA Rev. Phillip Schanker
Director, Blessed Family Department

Unification Church - USA